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PCDBA/PCDWBA President’s Message: 
 

Hello Bowling Sisters and Brothers, 

     Wow!  I thought this would never 

happen! The time has come to literally bowl 

in a tournament after close to 2 long 

pandemic filled years! I’m telling you that 

I’m so excited to see all of you this coming 

Memorial Weekend, May 27-29, 2022, in 

Citrus Heights, CA!!  Where is Citrus 

Heights? It is located northeast of 

Sacramento on the Interstate-80. We will be 

celebrating PCDBA’s 79th and PCDWBA’s 

73rd Annual tournaments at Steve Cook’s 

Fireside Lanes. 

     Regarding COVID-19, as of December 

15, 2021, the governor of California 

announced masks are required in ALL 

public indoor spaces.  This is supposed to 

end on January 15, 2022; however, we will 

be keeping an eye on future announcements 

as the tournament nears, we will be updating 

you with current COVID-19 protocols.   

     There really has not been too much news 

since we all have not bowled since March of 

2020.  I will say if you have any questions, 

please feel free to ask any of us at any time.  

Send us an email! 

 Please do keep sending us obituary 

information so we can keep track of the 

bowlers who have rolled off to the alley in 

the sky. 

     Looking forward to having you join us in 

Citrus Heights! 

     I wish the warmest and happiest of 

holidays and a Happy New Year to each one 

of you. 

 

Bowlingly yours, 

Becca Gleicher 

PCDBA/PCDWBA President  

Email: presidentpcdbapcdwba@gmail.com 
 

PCDBA/PCDWBA Vice- President’s 

Message: 

 

Hello everyone! 

     Welcome back to PCDBA/PCDWBA 

Tournament! It has been 2 long years. I will 

be very happy to be back and see you all! 

This year we will host in Sacramento, 



California!!  I will let the other Officers 

elaborate on other things. 

     Friendly reminder that merged Bylaws is 

locked for 3 years. Our first year was 2019 

so we still have 2 years left. There are to be 

no motions for Bylaws. For Standing rules, 

you are free to make a motion however, my 

suggestion is to wait 2 more years to set 

stability. 

     For the All-Star Ballot, we the officers, 

discussed that the last time we gave out was 

in 2019. However, some of you may have or 

may not have been able to continue bowling 

through the pandemic. So, we believe it 

would be best to skip All-Stars Ballot for 

2022 and resume in 2023. 

     Come and bowl with us again! See you 

there! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Tim Estes 

PCDBA/PCDWBA Vice-President 

Email: ET826Spok@comcast.net 
 

PCDBA/PCDWBA Secretary Treasurer’s 

Message:  

 

Happy Holidays!!! We are very excited 

welcome you to our 79th Annual PCDBA 

and 73rd Annual PCDWBA tournaments 

being held in Citrus Heights, California on 

the weekend of May 27-29, 2020, at Steve 

Cook's Fireside Lanes which PCDBA and 

PCDWBA are the hosts. We have 

a guaranteed prize fund of $4,000  

($2,500 for men and $1,500 for women).  

**Any bowler who is already a Hall of 

Fame member, please remember that you do 

not need to pay membership dues of 

$12.00.**  A motion was passed that any 

bowler who lives outside of Pacific Coast 

territory will now need to pay the 

membership dues of $12. One friendly 

reminder that PCDBA/PCDWBA will 

distribute newsletter, entry forms, and rules 

via email and to those people who requested 

to have us send through regular mail. We 

would like to remind you that when you 

update a new email address or home 

address, please send us that information as 

soon as possible so you won't miss any 

messages from us. We hope you will enjoy 

your stay in Citrus Heights, California.   

 

About Citrus Heights… 

Citrus Heights is in between Roseville and 

Sacramento area, we have Thunder Valley 

Casino in Lincoln, about 15-20 minutes, 

Roseville Golfland Sunsplash about 10 min, 

Sacramento International Airport about 25 

min, Old Sacramento and Sacramento 

Capitol about 20 min,  Top Golf in Roseville 

about 15-20 minutes, Galleria Mall in 

Roseville about 15 min, Arden Mall in 

Sacramento about 20-25 min, going Reno, 

about 2 hours and going San Francisco 

about 2 hours, Strikes Lanes in Rocklin have 

Arcade about 15-20 min.    

  

Happy Strikes!  

Wendy Spanton 

PCDBA/PCDWBA Secretary Treasurer 

Email: sectreaspcdbapcdwba@gmail.com 

 

PCDBA/PCDWBA Tournament 

Director’s Message: 

 

Welcome back to bowling - FINALLY! 

     First of all, I want to say Happy 

Holidays. I would like to share with all of 

you bowlers about new rules. Bowling balls 

may not have extra holes or balance holes. 



Bowlers who identify as trans or non-binary 

must have already applied for a USBC card 

in their preferred gender.  For singles and 

doubles events, we will bowl on the same 

pair of lanes for a total of 6 games.  

This year we merged entry forms so there is 

only one form for both women and men. Be 

sure to send the entry form directly to me.  

Some of you have not bowled in the last 1-2 

years due to Covid 19. You will be able to 

use your 2019-2020 average. If you did not 

bowl in 2019, I will check your previous 

tournament average in PCDBA and 

PCDWBA.   You do NOT need to make a 

copy of your USBC card because I will 

check Bowl.com for your current 

membership.  Be sure to write down your 

USBC membership number CLEARLY on 

the entry form. Bowlers will still need to 

have their league secretary to sign the form 

for league average and number of games 

bowled by February 1st. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to email me. 

 
Bert Enos 

PCDBA/PCDWBA Tournament Director 

Email: tdpcdbapcdwba19@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 

Steve Cook’s 

Fireside Lanes 

7901 Auburn Blvd 

Citrus Heights, CA 
https://stevecooksfiresidelanes.com/ 

 
 

 

 
 

Best Western Plus 

Orchid Hotel & Suites  

130 N. Sunrise Avenue 

Roseville, CA 95661 
 

Room Rate: 

$109 per night for 2 Queen Beds 

Price is Guaranteed through  

May 11, 2022 
 

link to hotel – click here 

 

Or call: 916-784-2222 ext. 506 to 

reserve your room   

and mention group code:  PCDBA 

 

Other Amenities include:   
-Full hot breakfast buffet 

-Complimentary Guest Wi-Fi 

-Onsite coin operated laundry 

facilities 

-24hr freshly brewed coffee 

service available in our lobby 

-Business Center 

-Fitness Center 

-Outdoor pool 

-Great central location close to 

Westfield Galleria Mall, 

Restaurants, Grocery and HWY 

65 or 80 

-Each of our rooms are well 

appointed with a flat screen TV, 

free cable, a microwave, and a 

refrigerator. 

 

 

https://stevecooksfiresidelanes.com/
https://www.bestwestern.com/en_US/book/hotel-rooms.05706.html?groupId=I40YE5V3

